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Dear Parents, 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming our students next week, and we are continuing to build schedules 
for all our middle school students returning to our campus as well as all students who are going to 
remain online. 
 
As Dr. Dupre has previously communicated, building schedules is a significant effort that has had to be 
done manually this year in order to address the dual learning platforms, and we are working diligently to 
support our students during this transition.  
 
As a reminder, students who have selected Face to Face Only will return according to the schedule: 
 

6th grade Monday, October 5 

7th grade Wednesday, October 7 

8th grade Friday, October 9 

 
 
Our 6th grade students will receive their new schedules on or before Monday, but it is possible that 
schedules for 7th and 8th grade may be delayed until later in the week. 
 
While we continue to develop schedules for all students at Lake Olympia Middle School, our students 
who are online will be attending class asynchronously Monday and Tuesday.  It is critical for students to 
complete the asynchronous learning activities on Monday and Tuesday to ensure accurate attendance 
for both days.  Students will receive information from their teachers regarding the asynchronous 
learning they will be engaged in Monday and Tuesday.  Should your student have any questions, please 
have him or her reach out to their assigned teacher. 
 
Please be assured that we will be prepared to welcome our students who selected face-to-face learning 
on their identified phase-in date.  Normally in the first two weeks of the school year, we have some 
changes as we balance classes and adjust teacher loads, and this re-beginning will be no different.  Some 
students may have a change in the first week or two as we work through the normal process. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and patience. 
 

Deidra Lyons-Lewis 
Deidra Lyons-Lewis 
Principal 
 

http://www.fortbendisd.com/fortbendisd

